
September 16, 2024

Dear Admissions Committee:

Re: Justice Johnson

I am writing to recommend Justice Johnson to your university. I had the pleasure of teaching Justice
in my English III class his junior year (2023-2024).

What I appreciate most about Justice is his consistent positive attitude. Justice always has a smile on
his face and is optimistic in all situations. During class, he was always compliant and engaged; even
when others seemed to not be listening, I could count on Justice to be attentive and responsive to my
teaching. Justice was able to work with anyone, and brought humor and energy to class every day.
There is a natural friendliness about Justice that enables everyone to feel at ease whenever he is
around. Justice can carry on a conversation with peers and adults alike due to his thoughtfulness,
maturity, and ability to listen to and empathize with others.

Justice desires to do well in school and therefore makes an effort to ensure he stays on top of his
assignments. With Justice, I never had to worry about his getting behind or turning in assignments.
His kindness and strong work ethic make Justice truly an ideal student.

Justice’s positive attitude and maturity guarantee his future success. I believe that Justice has the
potential to achieve his goals in life. I give Justice my highest recommendation. If you have any
questions regarding Justice, I am more than happy to answer them at molsen@eanesisd.net.

Sincerely,

Megan Olsen
English III
Westlake High School

4100Westbank Drive ∙ Austin, TX 78746 ∙ Phone (512) 732-9280

https://whs.eanesisd.net/
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